
From: Schrank, Jayson S - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 12:00 PM 
To: Britta Chambers 
Cc: Kristin Colberg; Carman, Eric 
Subject: RE: 3M Menomonie: Site Investigation Work Plan Extension Request, 

BRRTS #02-17-590808  
 
Hi Britta, 
 
Yes that should be fine, and I appreciate the update. Please submit the work plan by Tuesday, January 
31st.  
 
Hope you have a safe and happy holiday, 
Jayson 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Jayson Schrank 

Regional Spills Coordinator / Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Dept. of Natural Resources 
890 Spruce Street, Baldwin, WI 54002 
Cell Phone: 715-410-8841  
Jayson.Schrank@wisconsin.gov 

 dnr.wi.gov 

    

 

From: Britta Chambers <bchambers2@mmm.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 9:21 AM 
To: Schrank, Jayson S - DNR <jayson.schrank@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Kristin Colberg <kcolberg@mmm.com>; Carman, Eric <Eric.Carman@tetratech.com> 
Subject: 3M Menomonie: Site Investigation Work Plan Extension Request, BRRTS #02-17-590808  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Hello Jayson –  
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am reaching out regarding the Site Investigation Work Plan for the 
environmental assessment at 3M Menomonie. According to the Responsible Party letter issued by the 
DNR on October 25th, 3M is required to appropriately scope our site investigation and submit a Work 
Plan within 60 days, by December 26th.  
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As you are aware, 3M has scoped the site investigation which will include shallow soil samples, deep soil 
samples, and groundwater sample collection at multiple locations across the site. These details were 
provided to you in our November 17th email correspondence. Since our last communication, 3M’s 
consultant has successfully performed the initial shallow soil sampling on portions of the site ahead of 
the onset of winter conditions. 3M and Tetra Tech have also been working diligently to prepare and 
submit a Site Investigation Work Plan by the December 26th deadline.  
 
It is standard to have these types of reports follow an internal 3M review process. Our upper 
management, however, is out of the office through the end of the year for the holidays and as such will 
not be able to review the report before the target submittal deadline. 3M is respectfully requesting an 
extension to allow time for our management to review the Work Plan ahead of submittal. We anticipate 
the Work Plan will be submitted in early January.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or if you would like to discuss this request further.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Britta  
 

 
 

Britta Chambers | Advanced Environmental Scientist  
3M Environment, Health, Safety and Product Stewardship - Corporate Environment 
3M Center, 225-1N-22 | St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 | United States 
Mobile: +1 952.378.0198 
bchambers2@mmm.com 
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